
Silver Springs Village Board Meeting 

January 23, 2016 

Meeting called to order by Shaun Riley @ 1:04pm. 

7 members attending 

Shaun Riley  Donald I. Beam Sr.  Douglas Seal 

Floyd Worthington Cynthia Riley  

Bill Faukner   John Atkins 

It was brought up at the meeting that Marion County was combing lots into one bill mailing. 

Some people believe we should do the same.  A discussion followed but no agreement was finalized.  

We will discuss this at future meetings. 

The subject of water usage fees was brought up and it was decided that we would need to research this 

further.   

Lights on the front entrance were reported not lit at night.  We are looking into that also.  

Shuan Riley will check on the community grounds maintenance contract and duties.   

Boat ramp fees were discussed.  

Since these lots were to include Lake access, no fees are to be charged for access unless special 

requirements come up. 

Discussion was made about the water way entrance and the best method of cleaning this up.  

There is a water rake that would help at a cost of $140.00. 

It was voted that past charges were not refundable, this was unanimous.  

The sign at the boat ramp needs to be replaced and should be brought up to date.   

The Board meetings will be once a month to allow us to provide the best services we can.  

As in the past, there will be a Budget meeting, and a Nomination meeting. 

These Dates will be posted when finalized.   

Meeting was closed at 2:34pm.  


